ST. MARY ELEMENTARY WEEKLY UPDATE

DATE Dec. 12, 2018



IMPORTANT DATES

SMCS EMAIL NEWSLETTER



Dec:

Fri 14 8:10 Liturgy (4)

Tue 18 6:30 Band concert (4,5) Cookie Exchange

Wed 19 POPS Coffee hour

Fri 21 Christmas break

Jan:

Tue 2 School resume

Fri 4 8:10 Liturgy (Spiritus)

Fri 11 8:10 Liturgy (2)
Bowling night 6-8pm

Wed 16 POPS Coffee hour





School Praver Families

We believe in the power of prayer! Because we know that prayer can impact lives and families, each week we choose different families to pray for. This week we are praying for the DeLeeuw, Lynch, and McClone families.

Christmas Concert

What a fabulous Christmas Concert last night. A big thank you to Mr. Arboleda for getting us in the Christmas spirit. Everyone did a fantastic job. Also, thank you to all the staff for being so accommodating with schedules and rehearsals. There is still time to order DVDs. The order form is attached.

Fourth and Fifth Grade Band Concert

The 4th and 5th Grade Elementary students should arrive Tuesday night December 18th at 6:00pm and report to the stage at the high school. They will be allowed to leave their instruments and music back stage at the theatre after Tuesday afternoon's rehearsal. Dress is Navy polo shirts and Khaki pants. The concert will start at 6:30pm with the 4th graders, followed by the 5th.

Enrichment Schedule for Session 2

The Enrichment Schedule for Session 2 will be posted on the <u>SMCS Enrichment</u> <u>Webpage</u> on Friday, 12/14. <u>Registration</u> for Session 2 opens on Tuesday, December 18th at 6:00 am. Check out the schedule/signup for information on new classes for Session 2!

Scrip Update

Monday, December 17th is the last day to order Scrip prior to Christmas and New Year's. Place your Christmas orders today and don't forget gas and groceries. Please tell your friends! No Scrip orders the week of December 24th or 31st. Scrip resumes Monday, January 7th for delivery on Thursday, January 10th. Shopwithscrip.com will process Reloads and ScripNow orders paid with PrestoPay during this time.

Electronic Message Center

What better way to recognize your loved ones than to put their names in lights? The new Electronic Message Center will bring news and announcements to the community for our parishes and school. You have the opportunity to say Happy Birthday, Happy Anniversary or to remember a Loved One while supporting this exciting project. The money raised will go directly into the sign fund. Simply choose the dates that you want and the message you want displayed. The available dates are displayed in the entryway of the school. Call the office for additional details.

Happy Birthday Jesus!

Come celebrate with us Sunday December 16th, after the St. Mary 10:30 Mass. Join us in the cafeteria for some sweets & a visit with the big man himself, Santa!!!! Please bring a food donation of peanut butter or mac & cheese as your "gift" for Jesus. This is a POPS (St. Mary's Elementary Parent Group) sponsored event.

St. Mary Catholic Schools, in partnership with family, church and community, provides and quality Catholic education that is focused on faith, academics, service and personal developent from preschool through high school to influence a rapidly changing world.

St. Mary Elementary Bowling Night

Come have a ball with us at Sabre Lanes! Join us for a Family Bowling Night on January 11th from 6p to 8p. Cost is \$3 per person, which includes 2 games of bowling and shoe rental. This is a POPS subsidized event, where POPS will pay the additional \$3 per person to bowl. Due to the large number of kids sizes we may need, kids can bring a clean pair of gym shoes to wear while bowling. This is not a drop off event, a responsible adult must be present.

Sock Collection for Harbor House

In support of our sock fundraiser for Advent, we are collecting socks for Harbor House. Please send in socks to school anytime during December. As a reminder of this collection we will be having crazy sock day every Monday this month.

Lunch accounts

Important – only 25% of our families have registered on PowerSchool to see their hot lunch balances. Please, if you participate in hot lunch you need to set up your account. From that account you will be able to see your balance and set up notifications when your balance is getting low. A letter went home several weeks ago with instructions and your login/password. If you don't have that please contact us at school, we will be happy to help you. Those of you with middle or high school students are able to see grades through this login.

Classroom Highlights

The Preschool Class has been busy working on our small motor coordination. We have been using playdough to strengthen our hand and finger muscles. We make balls, roll logs and pancakes! Transferring gems onto a line is another way we are working on our small motor skills.

A favorite part of our day is when we are finished with snack we can choose a reading buddy and do some partner reading.







Filmed in High Definition by Viva La Video llc



St. Mary Elementary Christmas Concert

December 11th, 2018

DVD and Bluray order form

\$15 per DVD

\$20 Per Bluray



Student Name:	
Phone:	
DVD Quantity Total Cost	
Bluray Quantity Total Cost	
Payment Method (circle one) Cash	Check

For questions or concerns call Eric Ash at 920 858-3804 or email vivalavideo@gmail.com

Discs will be available in your school office starting December 19, 2018



Scrip Christmas Schedule

Order your Scrip before the Holidays...

Monday, December 17th is the last day to order Scrip prior to Christmas and New Year's.

Place your Christmas orders today and don't forget gas and groceries. Please tell your friends!

No Scrip orders the week of December 24th or 31st. Scrip resumes Monday, January 7th for delivery on Thursday, January 10th. Shopwithscrip.com will process Reloads and ScripNow orders paid with PrestoPay during this time.

